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e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 

CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

e-CTIM PP 3/2014         3 March 2014  

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

PUBLIC PRACTICE 
 

IRB Letter: Prohibition from Using e-Filing Facility at IRB Branches by Tax Agent 

The Inland Revenue Board (IRB) is seeking the cooperation of tax agents not to take advantage of 
the e-filing facility provided at IRB branches. The facility is available to the public. 

 Members may view the letter from the Institute’s website. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer  
 
This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  CTIM has taken all reasonable care in 
the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this E-CTIM. CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any liability or 
responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of this E-
CTIM.  
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